

ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION



Class: 4A, B & C

F.M.: 55

Date: 29.07.2019

Roll No:

Sub: Value Education Duration: 1:30 mins

MODEL ANSWERS

(Marks will be deducted for untidy work and work not done in systematic manner).

SECTION - A

(5)1. Match the columns: B A i) Citizenship d a) Personal values b) Family values ii) Friendship c iii) Forgiveness a c) Social values iv) Respect for the environment e d) National values v) Kindness b e) Environmental values (3)2. Write true or false for the following: a. Ruby and her sister went to the Corner pond. False b. The second merchant took a carriage of bricks. False c. Mabati hit the mirror with his sword. False (3)3. Tick the correct answers: a) a. Ruby realized her true friend was (<u>Harriet</u>/Peggy) b) b. When Rita saw polluted water, she was (angry/happy) c) c. The poet wants us to be (angry/forgiving) (1x 4)4. Fill in the blanks: The people of Assipur village were very poor. Ruby's water-soaked clothes were pulling her down. b) Ruby hated to be her sister's baby-sitter. c) The desire to try and do things should come from our heart.

SECTION - B

5. Answer in short

a. Why didn't Ruby try any harder in pulling the branch? Ans. Ruby didn't try any harder because she knew if she did then she would have dragged her sister down too, into the icy deep. (2+1)b. What woke up Rita? Why did Zeto come to Earth?

Ans. The loud whirring sound of the flying saucer woke up Rita. Zeto came to earth in search of pure water.

(3)c. What did Gomukh explain to Mabati? Ans. Gomukh explained "If we go about with a frown on our face, others will not smile at us. If we are selfish, we will not be shown generosity. On the other hand, if we are good, goodness will come back to us. Greet others, others will greet you. Smile and you will have smiles in your life. (2)d. Why should we use water carefully? Ans. We should use water carefully as it is very precious and important in our life. Without water there wouldn't be any life. Earth is the only planet that has water. (3)e. What did Ruby want to tell Harriet? Ans. Ruby wanted to tell Harriet that she was sorry for being rude to her, and that she would try to make up for all the wrongs she had done to her. She wanted to say that she loved her and did not want Harriet to die. (2)f. Why was the river water dirty? Ans. The river water was dirty as the factories had dumped their waste and chemicals into the river. **SECTION - C** 6. Choose five sentences which you think you would need to follow to be an (5)Earth Friend - (write five points) a) You request your mother to use a cloth bag for shopping. b) You do not use both sides of a paper. c) You take only as much water as you want to drink in a glass. d) You leave the tap running while brushing your teeth. e) You ask your friends to throw waste in a dustbin. You throw away the water left in your water bottle. g) You request your parents to get their vehicles checked for pollution regularly. h) You stop your friend from plucking leaves and flowers. (5)7.Complete the poem a) How often we wish for another chance, to make a fresh beginning. A chance to blot out our mistakes, And change failure into winning. b) It does not take a new day to make a brand new start, It only takes a deep desire To try with all our heart.

8. Answer these questions

a) Each of the three merchants wanted to help the villagers .Who, according to you, helped the most? Write a few lines on him. (5)

Ans. According to me, the third merchant helped them the most. He was the kindest of the three merchants as he had found a way to help the villagers to make a living without taking help from anybody. He had truly helped the villagers and never boasted about his act to the people.

b) What happened to Ruby while she was skating? How many of them went to Harper's pond to skate? Name them? (3+1+1)

Ans. While Ruby was skating, unknowingly, she stepped onto the ice which was weak. It started to crack and the ice under her feet broke and she tumbled into the frozen pond. Five of them went to Harper's pond to skate. Peggy, Jane, Elizabeth, Ruby and Harriet.

c) Describe Mabati. Why did he look into the mirror with great horror? What did he hit the mirror with? (2+2+1)

Ans. Mabati was a tribal man, who lived in the forest. He was the most powerful man of his tribe. He was a short man with strong muscles and bright teeth. He looked into the mirror with great horror because he thought that there was another man with a spear. He hit the mirror with a spear.